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The Commission is promoting the employment of those with physical 
and developmental challenges by local businesses. Employers who hire 
those with diverse abilities are eligible to receive a recognition sticker (for 
door or window). This sticker identifies the business’s commitment to 
providing inclusive employment opportunities. If your business has made 
such a commitment and you wish to promote this practice, please contact 
Jessica Winter by email (winterja@kirkwoodmo.org) or see the Human 
Rights Commission’s page on the City of Kirkwood’s website for an 
application. 
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